
Thanks for joining us for this week’s scavenger hunt! 
  

The plants, critters, and other special items can be found all 
around the island. To participate, go around and take photos 

(don’t take or disturb anything!) of each of these things. 

By Friday each week, post your finds to the Block Island 
Conservancy’s Scavenger Hunt Facebook group  

or send an email to Clair (stover@biconservancy.org) with 
your finds to get a prize!

Weekly  
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•A male fiddler crab Small crab, one BIG claw 

•A blue azure butterfly A small, periwinkle blue butterfly 

•Mouse-eared hawkweed A yellow-flowered plant that 
grows close to the ground and has small leaves that look 
like they’re covered in fur (like mouse ears!) 

•A bay scallop shell Look for a deeply ridged, arced shell 

•Oriental chestnut husk Watch out for its sharp spikes! 

•A piece of trash off the beach or trail This is the one 
thing we do want you to take — please bring it home with 
you to throw away!

If you get them all (or are an all-star 
hunter!) you’ll get a super cool 
patch or sticker in the mail. Questions? Contact Clair at stover@biconservancy.org

Week of: June 26th - July 3rd 
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